PROCUREMENT NOTICE

RBJ AASPA 002 - Construction of a New Jetty at Road Bay, Anguilla

Pursuant to section 22 of the Public Procurement and Contract Management Regulations
2016, the Procurement Board has rejected all bids submitted for procurement #RBJ AASPA
002 for the Construction of a New Jetty at Road Bay, Anguilla.

These bids have been rejected under section 25(1)(f) given that all bids exceeded the
submitted budget/estimate and surpassed the 15% margin, and as per section 25(1)(h)
wherein it was determined that an award of contract would not be in the best interest of the
Government of Anguilla.

The Procurement Board wishes, again, to express our thanks to the various proposers for their
applications and encourage you to pursue any opportunities that may arise in the future
through the public procurement process in Anguilla.
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